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No. 195  March 2018 
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  
WEDNESDAY 18 APRIL  

 
Please join us from 7.30pm for drinks and nibbles 

The meeting will commence at 7.45pm 
 
 
HAVE YOUR SAY 
Consultation on proposed changes to Hampshire County Council’s Short Break Activities Programme 
for children with disabilities. Consultation open from midday on Monday 12 March 2018 and will close 
at midnight on Sunday 3 June 2018. Details available 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/aboutthecouncil/haveyoursay/consultations/shortbreakconsultation 

 
RECENT CONSULTATIONS UPDATE 
The Winchester Movement Strategy is a joint initiative from Hampshire County Council and Winchester 
City Council. The aim is to understand how to address travel and transport constraints, to support 
Winchester’s growth, and allow the city to become a healthier and more accessible place. The results of 
the public consultation, which ended in December, will help inform the priorities for Strategy as it is 
developed. For more information visit https://www.hants.gov.uk/winchestermovementstrategy 
 
POTHOLES UPDATE 
The snow and ice has caused many potholes and there will be a multi million pound repair bill. Pothole 
Busters gangs have been out making interim repairs. Please do continue to report potholes and see 
Hampshire County Council’s update  https://www.hants.gov.uk/news/march08potholebusters.  
 
FLOODING 
Over recent weeks flooding has occurred and routinely re-occurs following rain on Woodman Lane 100 
yards south of its Junction with the Stockbridge Road (B 3049). This has been reported to Hampshire 
County Council. Additionally, the damaged “Give Way” sign at the same location has been highlighted.  
 
WANTED 
Volunteers to join the Memorial Hall entertainments section. We need more use of the Hall by the 
village and are seeking new ideas. Please contact Richard Summerfield 776621. 
 
FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
HAM GREEN VOLUNTEERS 
Join the volunteers at the Lay-by at Ham Green, 9:00am to approx. midday on Sunday 8 April. Contact 
Terry Dunn on 01962 776543 or terrydunn9@btinternet.com  for further information. 
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Please be Alert 
The website www.police.uk gives details of crimes reported nationwide. By entering post code or place 
name in the “find your neighbourhood” search box it is possible to find statistics for Winchester Rural 
West which encompasses Sparsholt.   
It is important to report crimes and concerns to the police.  Please use the 101 number for non-
emergencies. 
Further, three type of crime that can be reported at www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/contact-us/report-
a-crime: criminal damage, theft, and theft from a vehicle.   
 
Contact Details and Other Information 
Our City Councillors 
Caroline Horrill: email CHorrill@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 01962 776844. 
Stephen Godfrey: email sgodfrey@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 01962 884477. 
James Byrnes: email jbyrnes@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 07402114474. 
Our County Councillor 
Jan Warwick: email jan.warwick@hants.gov.uk   or telephone 07717695431. 
Police Liaison  
PCSO 13466 Croutear: email kerry.croutear@hampshire.pnn.police.uk or telephone 07901102445. 
Neighbourhood Watch (NHW) 
Coordinator of the local NHW is Jan Anderson whose telephone number is 01962 776784. 
Report a problem to Winchester City Council  
This service enables reporting of problems such as missed bin collections, fly tipping, pot holes and road 
concerns www.winchester.gov.uk/report. 
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